Brewer FCU's 4th Annual

Disc Golf

To End H (/un@@r

Sponsorship Form

About the event:  The 4th annual Disc Golf tourneyment is scheduled for Sunday, August 12th at DR Disc
Golf 5 Tupper Drive, Orrington, ME (Just Off Center Drive)

All proceeds from the event will go to the Maine Credit Unions’ Campaign to End Hunger.

Hole sponosrships are available at $75.00 each. Your company logo will be prominently displayed along the
course.

Name:
Company Name:
Address:

Phone Number:
Email:

Please make checks payable to Brewer Federal Credit Union and include “Disc Golf” on the memo line. Please
mail or drop off this form and payment.

Corporate logos may be emailed to Dave at davidstanhope@brewerfcu.org.

Please call David Stanhope at 989-7240 x209 or e-mail at davidstanhope@brewerfcu.org with questions.



